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January 7, 2018

Sunday, January 7th 
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Chapel
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am	 Adult Choir
10:30am	 Worship 
 5:30pm	 Youth
 
Monday, January 8th 
 6:30pm 	 Church Council
 
Wednesday, January 10th
 7:00pm 	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, January 11th 
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
    6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge

Friday, January 12th
 5:30pm 	 Cards

The youth ski trip departs FBC at 4:00pm on 
Friday, January 19th.  If you plan to go on this 
trip, your money is due by Sunday, January 
7th.
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Memorial Gifts:
A gift has been given to the White Flag ministry 

in honor of our “NANA & WOO WOO”
by

Addyson, McKenzie, & Hadley Mullins

Gifts have been given in memory of 
MARTHA DANIEL, JOAN HILL, AND JERRY WINCHESTER

by
Lillian Prewitt

Gifts have been given in memory of
HELEN BRADLEY

by
Gary & Gwyn Motz
Ernie & Nancy Rich
Bill & Nettie Sosh

Steve & Betty Surmont
Nell Winchester

Gifts have been given in memory of
KAREN MORGAN

by
Dave & Pat Huff

Eldred & Maxine Von Gruenigen

A gift has been given in memory of 
JERRY WINCHESTER 

by
Anna Litteral

Gifts have been given in memory of
R. L. & HETTIE OWENS, AL SURMONT, AND TRAE PENNINGTON

by
Steve & Betty Surmont

In Case of Inclement Weather . . .

Changes from the usual schedule will be made by 8:00 a.m. for morning 
events and by noon for afternoon and evening events. For information 
regarding changes, consult the church website or Facebook page. Infor-
mation will also be shared through WCTT radio and WKYT television.

Dear FBC family,

        A big thank you for the Christmas gifts and the tasty homemade 
goodies you gave us during the holiday season. 
Your grateful staff



        

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Austin Carty
		  528-9241

 If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:      	Lindsay Lowe
		  344-3200

USHERS & GREETERS
January 7, 2018

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Myrissa Christy
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Nettie Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Colleen Darabant
6. Steve Surmont
6. Ron Herd
7. David Landrum

December  31, 2017 Summary:		  	
                                   
    	                           Budget Offerings:        $           14,036.00
		   YTD  Budget Offerings:        $        160,950.99
                                         YTD Budget Goal:        $        141,064.00
                                               Loose Change:        $                114.58
                     YTD Cold Weather Ministry:        $         35, 257.84

Loose change received in January will benefit the First Baptist Church Cold Weather 
Ministry.

January 7th:
	 Nursery:		  Marcee & Michaela Hopper
	 Children’s Church: 	 Graham & Marianne Tirmble

First Baptist Church at Worship

January 7, 2018
The Baptism of Jesus

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 29

Acts 19:1-7
Mark 1:4-11

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Come, Thou Fount

Sermon by Austin Carty
“With You I Am Well Pleased”

Ministry update

We have been blessed with an abundance of toiletries and clothes 
and donations for our winter relief ministry. We are out of or low on a 
few specific items that we need. Please give as you are able. 
 
Diapers- all sizes, especially size 5
Pullups- size 2T
Underwear- 2T-6T girls and boys
Diaper wipes

Socks 18months to 4T
Kids clothes- 2T-6T girls and boys
Disposable razors
Travel size shaving cream & women’s shampoo

Dear family and friends of F.B.C.,

The Church Council has formed a History Committee that 
has been given the task of creating a History Room for our 
church. For this endeavor we need your help!  

If you find something you would like to contribute, please 
bring it to the church office along with names, dates, and the 
significance of the item. 

We know we can count on your support of this project and 
are looking forward to your contributions. 

Sarah Ashley	   Ann Hacker    Sharon Pace     Joyce Parker

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Orita 
Fletcher and family in the passing of their loved-one, 

John “Crow” Fletcher. 

I would like to take this time to thank all the FBC ushers and 
greeters. As you are the first person everyone sees upon enter-
ing the building, you are so important to visitors’ impressions 
of the church. Your warm smile and heartfelt greeting are what 
make all who enter feel welcome. 
I want you to know how grateful I and all of our church members 
are for your faithful and dedicated service.
Gary Motz


